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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to provide you with information on upcoming bush regeneration works at Cheltenham 
Girls’ High School.  

The school is known to be home to native and non-native species of vegetation and wildlife. 

The bush regeneration works are taking place between 21 July to 25 August 2025, Monday to 
Friday, during the hours of 7 am and 5 pm. 

Works will be undertaken by gardeners and environmental scientists along the school fence on 
Beecroft Road. Contractors will be wearing personal protective equipment such as gloves, long-
sleeved coverings and safety boots, while removing weeds and invasive plant species such as (but 
not limited to) Privet, Palms and Diandra.  

This work is important to ensuring the effective protection and ongoing preservation of the area. 
We will ensure works are carried out safely and efficiently to minimise impacts to the community. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 


